
              LPN Leadership Workshop 
                                          April 29, 2025,  0830hrs – 1600hrs 

     St. John’s, NL 
 
CLPNNL is pleased to again offer our in-person Professional Leadership workshop for LPNs.  The 
workshop will take place, in-person, at a St. John’s venue on Tuesday, April 29, 2025.  
  
Facilitated by CLPNNL’s Wanda Squires and Siobhainn Lewis, this interactive workshop will 
address the professional framework for nursing practice, leadership, and communication. The 
workshop is one day in length (0830-1600). There is no registration fee for the workshop, 
however, CLPNNL requires that you confirm your availability to attend BEFORE you register.  
 
Registration is Required.   Registration closes on Thursday, April 17th 
 

To Register: Complete this registration request form and email the completed form to 
dpandya@clpnnl.ca.  Your registration is not confirmed until you receive a confirmation e-mail 
from CLPNNL.  Details will then be provided about the St. John’s location for the event.  

 
Space is limited, so register today! 

  
 
Please note: 
 The workshop is open to LPNs from any area of the province.  Priority is given to LPNs 

who have not previously attended CLPNNL’s day-long leadership workshop. 
 Lunch, snacks and all meeting materials will be provided. 
 CLPNNL does not provide compensation for travel nor accommodation for attendees.  
 This event qualifies for 7.5 hours of learning activity for the 2025-2026 CCP year. 

 

 

 

https://www.clpnnl.ca/storage/Registration%20form%20questions%20updated.pdf
mailto:dpandya@clpnnl.ca?subject=April%2029,%202025%20Leadership%20Workshop%20Registration

